
 
It’s Almost Time!! We are SO EXCITED for you to join the GHP community.  
We are busy planning events to help make a smooth and informed transition to GHP where we have, 
"Pride & Faith in our Students!"  
 
Parents & Guardians, please mark your calendars with the following dates:  
 
January 25th, (Monday) Online via Google Meet 
Meeting our Future Students: Ms. Kushniruk & Mr. Pedersen will be meeting the grade 5s of École Notre Dame and St. Kateri 
Tekakwitha Elementary Schools to introduce themselves, share awesome information about GHP and answer any questions 
students have. This is the first step in creating a safe and comfortable transition to middle school for our students. 
 
January 27th, (Wednesday) Online  
GHP Registration Opens: Online registration for the 2021-2022 school year opens. We ask parents/guardians to complete 
registration as early as possible so we can begin programming for next year. Option registration will take place in May. Be sure 
to call our front office if you have any questions or require assistance.  
 
February 18th, 7:00 pm (Thursday) Online via Google Meet 
Parent/Guardian Transition Information Night: The leadership team from GHP will be presenting information and answering 
frequently asked questions regarding the changes from elementary to middle school experienced by students AND 
parents/guardians. Families from ALL schools are welcome and encouraged to attend. 
 
March 3rd, 7:00 pm (Thursday) Online via Google Meet and Online Virtual Tour 
Open House: Starting at 7:00 pm, tour the school virtually. Check out option classes, view student projects and hear from staff as 
they share about our wonderful school and our various programs. Use the Google Meet links to meet staff and ask questions 
about things such as; 
• Sports Academy Hockey & Cheer  • Option Classes & Projects  • School Teams & Clubs  
• Support for Student Needs   • Counselling Supports  • Academic Programming   And More! 
 
April - Specific dates TBD 
Follow Up Visits: Ms. Kushniruk & Mr. Pedersen along with the GHP Grade 6 team will be meeting with the Grade 5s, 
(hopefully in person,) to answer any further questions and get feedback from them about making next year the best one yet! 
 
May, specific dates TBD 
Option Registration: Separate from school registration, Ms. Kushniruk & Mr. Pedersen will be meeting with grade 5s to present 
our 2021-2022 option choices for grade 6. These choices will also be shared with parents/guardians at that time. Families will 
have the chance to discuss and submit their option choices to GHP in preparation for next year. 
 
August 31st & September 1st 
Full Day Staggered Entry for Grade 6s: Come and get your schedule, meet your teacher and ease into the year in preparation for 
the first regular day of school on September 2nd.  
 

Online Registration for attending GHP School in the 2021-2022 school year will be open starting January 27th, 2021 
If you require assistance, our front office staff is more than happy to help, please call us at 780-939-3593 

 
We can't wait to have you join our great school. We have a wonderful community of learners with many  programs to enjoy! 
Check out some of the awesome stuff that happens at GHP by going to our website  http://www.ghp.gsacrd.ab.ca/  or visiting 
our Twitter page. 
 
Sincerely,  

         
Charlene Kushniruk     Lorne Pedersen 
Principal       Vice-Principal  


